2020 SEPT 8 – FISCAL PRUDENCE DURING PANDEMIC
THE GLOBE AND MAIL
All levels of government should be commended for their handling of the pandemic. While some errors have been made, we are learning from them. However, it would not be wise for any government to take its current level of approval for granted – the normal checks and balances of democracy still apply.
In light of the coming Speech from the Throne, it is appropriate to point out that the requirement of fiscal prudence has not been repealed. While some extraordinary measures are still justified, their long-term consequences should also be considered.
Saddling our descendants with the fiscal burden of out-of-control debt would be as irresponsible as a legacy of environmental abuse and neglect. Finding the right balance is going to be hard, but not impossible.
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